Let us begin to talk about how we might put together this team to assist us in developing this plan. I am a board member of the Northwest Planning Commission and we have our next board meeting on tomorrow, Wednesday, December 21 and will be discussing their support and involvement. I will let you know what comes out of the meeting. I will be out of town from January 1-18 and when I return I will get in touch with you. If you have any other suggestions between now and then, let me know. Also, can you tell me what the status is of the Statewides Initiative program. Can we apply for 1995/96?

Sincerely,

Angela Bates President